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Press Release 
Tacoma Police - Officer Involved Shooting  

Police shooting investigation being conducted in the area of the 
3600 block of South M Street. 

Lakewood, WA. August 13, 2020:   
 

On August 13th, 2020 at approximately 1:20 AM, Tacoma Police Officers located a 
homicide suspect driving in a vehicle.  The vehicle fled and after a short pursuit, the 
vehicle crashed and the suspect fled on foot.  A K9 track was started, during which 
gunfire was exchanged with the suspect in the 3600 block of South M Street.  The 
suspect was struck, as was the Police K9 dog.  Both were transported for medical 
treatment with critical injuries.  The K9 handler sustained minor injuries.   
 
The shooting is being investigated by the Lakewood Police Department and the 
Washington State Patrol.  More details will be released as the investigation 
continues. 
 
Please contact Lt. Chris Lawler for additional information. 
 

Lt. Lawler can be contacted at the numbers listed below for more information; 

Office 253.830.5011 

Cellular 253.606.6981 

Fax 253.830.5069 

clawler@cityoflakewood.us 
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